
Invitation to Participate in Lean Management Course – March 2025
Pacific Islands Private Sector Organisation  
 

 

Dear PIPSO Members,

 

COLEAD are excited to extend an invitation to you to participate in their upcoming Lean Management course, scheduled from March 3rd 
to 28th, 2025. This course has been specifically designed to equip participants with lean management principles that will enhance 
operational efficiency, reduce waste, and increase profitability, benefiting both individual companies and the horticultural sector as a 
whole.

 
Course Objectives:
By the end of this course, participants will be able to:

Define and explain key lean terms, principles, and the concept of quality, providing a solid foundation in lean management.
Apply lean tools to systematically identify and eliminate waste.
Use lean metrics for performance measurement, facilitating data-driven decision-making.
Develop the mindset and skills needed to actively seek and implement continuous improvement opportunities in daily tasks and 
organizational processes.
 

Course Details:

 Duration: 4 weeks, 1 working day per week

 Dates: March 3rd to 28th, 2025
 Post-collective training support is available for this session.
 

Target Audience:

This course is ideal for:

Company Managers
Farm Managers
Horticulture Producers
Packhouse Managers
Maintenance Managers
Processing Managers
 

Registration:

If you are interested in participating, we kindly ask that you complete the online registration form by February 28, 2025. Please click the 
link below to submit your registration. Ensure that all requested information is completed, and select the session that fits your schedule.

 

Register Now

 

We look forward to your participation and to supporting your ongoing growth and success.
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